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Dear GRP ID Members,

As we near the end of the term, we have our final event approaching, and a few
friendly reminders as well.

Please note: We will now be circulating fortnightly newsletters, so that all our
members have a chance to see updates from the GRP in International
Development. We, like you, dislike being over-emailed so we are trying to cut
this down as well. If you would like any GRP ID relevant news to be circulated
to our network, please ensure you send your items in for review by Wednesday
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each week to be considered.

We are still
accepting applications for seed
funding, and as usual, we will be
offering modest sums of funding to
successful applicants. If you have
any collaborative or interdisciplinary
events or activities which explore
our annual theme, or on
international development more
generally, please do send through
an application. Further information
and application processes about
seed funding can be found here.

Our Annual Photography
Competition is still accepting
submissions for our first deadline on
20 December, for inclusion in the
exhibition at the City Arcadia in
Coventry as well as the photography
prizes. For further information on the
guidelines, t&c's, please refer to our
webpage here.

Please note that this exciting lecture and photo exhibition by Marie Schipper, is taking
place this week, on Wednesday 21 November! We have had a great amount of
interest in the event, and if you wish to come along, please register your place,
please click here.

GRP ID Upcoming Events & Activities

We are very excited and happy to announce that our Annual Lecture for this year will
be taking place on Wednesday 27 February, and will be given by Amjad Rihan. Amjad
will talk about gold corruption and his experiences as a whistleblower. This will be a
fantastic event, with more information to come soon!

https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/funding/guidelines/
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/research/annualthemes/democracy/photocomp
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/research/annualthemes/democracy/biafra/
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/research/annualthemes/democracy/biafra/


Our Annual Postgraduate Conference will take place on Thursday 13 June. This one-
day conference is designed to give postgraduate students from different research
areas an opportunity to present and discuss their research and form new connections
with their colleagues across different disciplines. We will be circulating the Call for
Papers shortly.

We also have Greg Power from Global Partners Governance who will give the keynote
lecture at the conference.

Of course we have a list of other great events that we are currently finalising and will
share with you as soon as we can! Do keep up to date with our events here.

Other News and Events
 

The Gender and Development Journal has recently put out a call for contributions for
their next issue. The topic of focus is Feminist Values in Research, and the deadline is
15 December. For further information please click here.

The Humanitarian Engineering Symposium 2018 is a great event that brings together
scientists, engineers and practitioners from across academia, industry and non-
governmental organisations to discuss, share and promote current research
developments into three interconnected themes linked to economic, sociocultural and
environmental sustainability. This will take place on Monday 10 December, and you can
register here.

Please also see a call for papers by the Kazakhstan PhD Association in the UK, on the
Second Central Asian Research Forum on Sustainable Development and Innovation.
This is a great opportunity for early career researchers!

And lastly.. To keep up to date with our external funding opportunities and other calls,
please refer to our funding page here.

Subscription Disclaimer: If you no longer wish to subscribe to our mailing list or receive details or event

and activity updates please unsubscribe here. If  you wish to update your details please fill out a new

membership form here and we will manually update your changes.

Find Out More

https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/
http://www.genderanddevelopment.org/uncategorized/call-for-contributions-feminist-values-in-research/
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/sustainablecities/newsandevents/calendar/hes2018/
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/e28f47344b77954bfa165ebf8/files/5ed8bd3b-28f0-4d4a-aaae-b1ca325b6d8f/Cfp_Invitation.pdf
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/funding/extfund
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/joingrpid/unsub/
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/joingrpid/newmembersregistrationform/
https://www.facebook.com/warwickgrpid/
https://twitter.com/GRPIDWarwickUni
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/
https://warwick.ac.uk/research/priorities/internationaldevelopment/research/annualthemes/democracy/



